
           

          Simi Valley, CA 93063 

          November 8, 2021 

 

 

 

Ventura County Board of Supervisors 

Hall of Administration 

800 S. Victoria Avenue 

Ventura, CA 93009 

 

Re:  Agenda Items No. 39(Public Hearing Regarding the 2021 

 Supervisorial Redistricting Process: Receive and File  

 a Presentation of Five Draft Alternative Supervisorial 

 District Maps; and Provide Direction to Staff and  

 Consultant); and No. 40(Receive Public Testimony on  

 the Continued Public Hearing Regarding the 2021  

     Supervisorial Redistricting Process; Receive and File  

 a Presentation of Five Draft Alternative Supervisorial 

 District Maps; and Provide Direction to Staff and  

 Consultant). 

 

Dear Members of the Board: 

 

   Once I learned that Supervisor Kelly Long can serve out 

her term in office, and after reviewing the posted 5 draft 

alternative maps, and while I cannot decide to date which  

particular district draft alternative map to choose, I  

wholeheartedly support keeping cities intact: 

 

 

 #1 - The City of Moorpark must not be split!  

 

 #2 - The City of Thousand Oaks must not be split! 

 

 #3 - The City of Camarillo must not be split!   

 

 

   The Moorpark Acorn on October 29, 2021 had 3 letters 

from Moorpark residents concerning evacuation routes in 

this part of the County!  If the traffic flowing on the 101 

toward Camarillo has to be redirected onto the 23 because 

of some incident, the drivers have to go through the City 

of Moorpark to use Santa Rosa Road or E. Los Angeles Avenue 

(118) to reach their destinations in Camarillo, Somis, 

Oxnard, Ventura, Port Hueneme, Santa Paula, Bardsdale, 

Fillmore, Piru, Saticoy, Ojai, Meiner Oaks, etc.! 
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   Members of the Board, I am very grateful to Supervisor 

Kelly Long for allowing me to work with her staff in order 

to help the County’s 3 public cemetery districts(2 in the  

3rd Supervisor District, and 1 in the 4th Supervisor 

District) in order to preserve their historical cemeteries 

(Bardsdale Cemetery, Piru Cemetery, and El Rancho Simi 

Pioneer Cemetery) for future generations!  My hope and 

prayer is that the next Supervisor who represents the  

redistricted area keeps the momentum gained through the  

efforts of Supervisor Long, her staff, and the Board of  

Trustees of the Bardsdale Cemetery District, and the Board 

of Trustees of the Piru Public Cemetery District going! 

 

          Sincerely, 

 

 

 

          Teresa Jordan 

 

 

    




